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VIA FACSIMILE
(604) 320-0667 November 28, 2002

Mr. David M. Dick
President
Port Alice Gas Inc.
#101 – 4381 Dawson Street
Burnaby, B.C.   V5C 4B4

Dear Mr. Dick:

Re:  Port Alice Gas Inc.
Application – Propane Supply Agreement with AutoGas Propane Ltd.

On November 21, 2002, Port Alice Gas requested that the Commission accept a proposal to extend the

liquid propane supply contract with AutoGas Propane Ltd. (“AutoGas”) for the period April 2003

through March 2004, with a minor change to the terms of the contract.  By letter dated November 26, 2002,

Port Alice Gas modified its request and confirmed that it and AutoGas agreed that there would be no

changes to the terms of the contract for the one-year extension.

The Commission accepts your application to extend the AutoGas liquid propane supply agreement for one

year to March 31, 2004 according to the terms set out in Port Alice’s November 26, 2002 submission.

Yours truly,

Original signed by:

Constance M. Smith
for: Robert J. Pellatt
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